

Boddington District High School

25 Pollard Street Boddington WA 6390 Ph: (08) 98842900

1 December 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

RE: 2024 VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS

One of the roles of our School Board is to review Voluntary School Contributions each year. This year, we have chosen to leave the fees unchanged, as has been the case for many years now.

Although these fees are deemed "Voluntary" we rely on these funds to provide the following benefits to our school community:

- Spelling Mastery & Stepping Stones textbooks (\$60 per child)
- Classroom Stationery
- Classroom resources (reading books, atlases, dictionaries, texts and general books)
- Manual Arts, Foods, Textiles, Physical Education and Art Materials
- Photocopying for classwork

The greater percentage of parents/caregivers that contribute to these school fees, the richer the facilities and educational opportunities we, as a school, can provide to our students.

We trust you will understand the difference your contributions make to your child's/children's education at BDHS in 2023 and thank you for considering their education a priority.

Yours sincerely

Melanie Durack

BDHS School Board Chairperson